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HALLOFEST

On Oct. 24, Kahler held their annual
Hallofest. The night featured a dance,
DJ, food and a haunted house. Students
were encouraged to dress up in their
favorite costumes and just have a good
time with their friends.

The 5th and 6th graders had their
dance from 3:45 pm to 5:30 pm. The 7th
and 8th graders dance went from 6 p.m
to 7:30 p.m. Only students with special
pink wristbands were allowed in.

One of the Hallofest’s claim-to-fame

is their haunted house, also known as
Doyle’s Dungeon. Students experienced
the haunted house in groups. Group
assignments were hung up on the wall at
the beginning of the dance.

Playing popular songs, the DJ also
threw out candy to the audience as stu-
dents made their way from the haunted
house or food table, to the dance floor.

Many students were laughing and
smiling. It is safe to say that this years
Hallofest was a success.




SPORTS HIGHLIGHTS

FLYING HIGH

The Cheer team has seen much success
these last few weeks.

On Sept 24, they attended the Lake Cen-
tral Cheer Championships and came home
with a 2nd place trophy.

On Oct 2, they attended the Purdue Uni-
versity “Get on Track” Cheer Champion-
ships and received a 1st place trophy.

FALL SPORTS BANQUET

On Oct 20, Kahler held its first sports
banquet of the year. With a catered dinner
and dessert to start off the night, family
members gathered in the school’s cafete-
ria to recognize the achievements of their
young athletes.

“We have awards called ‘Pride, Hustle,

On Oct 15, they attended the Lowell High
School “Inferno Cheer Competition” and
brought back a 3rd place trophy.

On Oct 22, they attended the Indiana
Cheer State Championships and ended in
7th place.

Their success shows that the hard work
the girls have put in has paid off.

Desire’, ‘MVP’ and ‘Most Improved.’ Over-

all, just getting recognized is super nice. To
get an award like that makes you feel really
good about yourself and [it makes you feel

like] you've accomplished something really
good,” Cindy Torres (8) said.



CLUB HIGHLIGHTS
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GHOULS AT THE SGHOOL

On Wed. Oct. 26, Lake Central High School hosted their

first annual event, “Ghouls at the School,” available for
all students 8th grade and under. Doors opened at 5 p.m
and featured a dance, costume contest and a trick-or-
treating event.

The trick-or-treating portion of the night started at
Door A. There was a Halloween backdrop for parents to
take pictures, outside of the library. In the gym, there
was face painting, games, a DJ, Kona Ice and a costume
contest.

“We like the idea of having the high school volunteers
interact and engage with young students in a
fun way. It's a fun event that brings the students and high

school community together,” Brynn Denton, Guidance
Counselor, said.

The high school club “Dollars for Scholars” is the club
responsible for this event; aside from giving the kids a
good time, Ghouls at the School served two other pur-
poses: to raise money for scholarships for LC students,
and to show the community the new and improved Lake
Central High School.

“We are always looking for news ways to raise money
for scholarships for LC students. Now that we have this
beautiful building, we want to be able to invite younger
students and parents here to see their future school,”
Brynn Denton (Guidance Counselor) said.
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